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Cascade WoodTurners Association –Board Meeting 

 

The Member Meeting to elect the Board Members for 2024 was held at the regular member meeting on 

November 16, 2023. 

The meeting was called to Order at 7:03 pm, Nov 16, 2023. 

A brief introduction to the night’s events was presented first. 

The Slate of Board members for 2024 was presented, as follows: 

President   Kevin Jesequel  
Vice President   Steve Newberry   
Secretary   Steve Walgrave  
Treasurer   Steve Strawn 
Program Director  Dale Larson 
Past-President   Harvey Rogers 
At-Large Member  Len Otto 
At-Large Member  Joyce Botsch 
At-Large Member  Kathleen Duncan 
At-Large Member  Gary Borders 
At-Large Member  Ian Harding 
At-Large Member  Gerald Stutts 
At-Large Member  Brett Wiliamson 
 
The president asked if any other members would like to be added to the board as an At-Large Member.  
Bill Karow asked that he be added, and as there were no objections, Bill Karow was added to the slate. 
 
The members were asked if they wished to vote on each member individually or on the entire slate as a 

whole.  There was unanimous approval to vote on the entire slate in a single vote.  The slate of officers 

was voted on with a show of hands, with the results as follows: 

34 of 35 plus members present on site voted for approval of the slate of 14 persons. 

Per the election results and according to the By-Laws, the slate of 14 Board of Directors was 

Approved. 

Meeting continued, with normal meeting and demo following. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Steve Walgrave – CWA Secretary 

 


